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SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER 

The season is now just about finished with finals to be completed before we move on to indoor bowling. 

The season has had plenty of sunshine, fine for bowlers when it was not too hot, but some greens have 

been badly stressed by the hot weather and have proved a major problem for green keepers and 

committees. Hopefully they will recover for next year. 

League Program  

The league program ran successfully with Division 3 results going down to the wire as Farnborough B 

played Cove C in a re-arranged game at the end of the season that decided the final positions. 

Farnborough won the game with enough points to give them promotion to Division 2 but left Cove in 

Division 3. Final Results were:- 

   Premier Division – Old Dean 

   Division 1 – Fleet United 

   Division 2 – Pyestock A 

   Division 3 – Farnborough B 

Competition Finals 

The competition finals were held at West End BC on Saturday August 27th. The trophies were presented 

and photographs taken as each game was completed. The league trophies were also presented to club 

representatives. The event was well supported and proved a successful way of organising finals and 

making the trophy presentations. The Association is therefore planning to follow this format for finals 

days in future. This will of course remove the need to run a presentation evening which has not been 

very well supported in the past. 

West Surrey BA Match 

Match Secretary Andy Thompson is still trying to organise the A&D team to play the West Surrey BA. 

The match is scheduled for Saturday 17th September at Mytchett BC. If you wish to play in this match let 

Andy know as soon as possible so that he can pick a team. Ideally, we would like a club to enter a 

representative rink for the event, wearing club colours.  Andy’s contact details are:- 

Mob: 07851 685566  e-mail: andy40church@hotmail.com 

Annual General Meeting 

The AGM will be held on Monday 7th November at Cove BC. If there are any proposals from members 

they must be with me before Monday October 10th to comply with our constitution. (Para 5 (c)(ii)). 

The rule dictates that proposals to change the constitution must be proposed by a club secretary and 

seconded by another club secretary. We will also need nominations for Hon Secretary as I am standing 

down next year so, anyone prepared to take on the position contact me and I will be happy to explain 

the  details of the work involved. 

I hope to see delegates from each club at the AGM, 

 

Regards 

Aldershot & District Bowling Association 
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